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On 3/8/2018, a representative of the Fisherman of Crashboat submitted a white paper which presented 
the loss of the Fish Market building, restaurant equipment, and nine boats. The white paper requests 
funding from Department of Agriculture to assist in replacement of the Fish Market building, acquisition 
of new equipment, and a gas truck.  
 


